

Eastbrook Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock Tel: 01273 874050



Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk



6th March 2019

Year 3/4 Mill Rythe Residential Trip Wednesday 22nd to Friday 24th May 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Our fantastic Mill Rythe trip is fast approaching and we need to start processing information in readiness for the trip. Attached to this letter is a two page medical form which we need you to complete. Please can you return this form to the school office by Friday 15th March.

There will be a meeting for all parents and carers of children attending this residential trip on **Tuesday 25th April in 3LS at 3.15pm**. The meeting is an opportunity for you to obtain all the necessary information about the trip and ask any questions you may have.

We will go through the 'kit list' required for the activity days and discuss the travel arrangements. We will also be asking for you and your child to indicate preferences for room allocations, which we will try to accommodate.

If you are unable to attend the meeting then we will send information home later in the week.

Yours sincerely

Mrs L Sutcliff Trip leader

